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Oscar Alvarez, J.D.  
Director 
Palm Beach County Contractor’s Certification Division 
 
Mr. Alvarez’s professional experience includes over twenty six (26) years of governmental 

professional experience at various staff position levels and areas, including over twenty-

one (21) years of government legal experience including management of attorneys; over 

twelve (12) years of code enforcement management; over eleven (11) years of extensive 

supervision of staff from entry level to managers; over eleven (11) years of project 

management; and over eight (8) years of extensive experience in emergency management 

with a focus on emergency management administration, coordination, project 

implementation and oversight of County, State and Federal grant coordination and 

management and contractual agreements.  Mr. Alvarez has been with Palm Beach County 

government over nine (9) with the current position as the Director of the Contractors 

Certification Division within the Planning, Zoning and Buildings Department. 
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Senior Planner 
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Senior Planner 
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Senior Planner 

 

 

 

Invited 
YOU ARE 

Tuesday  

August 8, 2017 

10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Vista Center 

2300 N. Jog Rd.,  

Ste. 1E-60 

WPB, FL 33411 

 
 

Palm Beach County 

Board of County 

Commissioners 

 

 
Paulette Burdick, Mayor 

 
Melissa McKinlay, Vice Mayor 

 
Hal R. Valeche  

 
Dave Kerner 

 
Steven L. Abrams 

 
Mary Lou Berger 

 
Mack Bernard 

 
 

County Administrator 

 
Verdenia C. Baker 

 
 

Deputy County Administrator 

 

Jon Van Arnam 
 
 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or htate@pbcgov.org 
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